
413 SIXTH STREET 
SHELBYVILLE, KENTUCKY 40065 

December 2,2004 

Hon. Beth Q'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 4060 1 

RE: Case No. 2004-00 105 
North Shelby Water Company 

Dear Ms. Q'Donnell: 

Please find enclosed the original and three copies of an agreement entered 
between the North Shelby Water Company and the Shelby County Board of Education 
concerning the utility's fire suppression ratate. The agreement has been revised to 
incorporate a wording change suggested by Commission staff and therefore has two 
original signature pages. However, assuming that this is acceptable to the Cornniission 
and the Attorney General, i t  resolves all issues in this case between the Board and North 
Shelby. 

If you have any questions or I may be of any further assistance in this matter, 
please do not hesitate to call. 

cc: Ms. Elaine Farris 
Dale Wright, Esq. 
Donald J. Psatlier, Esq. 

Si rely, 










